
Hello, Dames! 
It was very nice to see so many of you at Spring Cheminot 
in March. I want to thank American Legion Post 315 in 
Brooklyn for hosting and for the delicious meal in honor of 
Chef Clare’s Homecoming that same evening. I could 
have fed two people with the generous plate of food I 
received. Thank you so much! 
Reviewing our membership totals, all of our Cabanes are 
at 100% except for two, both of which are very close. Let’s 
get rolling and make our Nationale La Presidente proud of 
her home state and get to 100%. Speaking of Madam La 
Presidente, her Homecoming is coming up soon, May 
9-12, at the Best Western Hotel in Okemos. Events start 
on Thursday with Hospitality Room, Registration and 
Hospitality on Friday, and Hospitality and Banquet on 
Saturday. Cut-off date for Hotel reservations is April 22. 
Registration form is on Nationale web site. I’m sure Lori 
would welcome donations for the Hospitality Room, or 
monies for same if you are so inclined and able to do so. 
Let’s give her a great
celebration! 
And lastly, remember to get your reports in!!! Thank you 
for doing such great work! See you
in May.


